
 

 

Public Relations Committee Report for June 2017 

 
Committee Members:  

 

See attached Word document. Besides current members we added two new 

members that asked to join the committee in Cherry Hill and another that has just 

come on Padmani S. They are noted on the list.   

 

Work completed, potential next meeting and moving forward:   

 

After receiving a list from Karen H of the current members with email contact 

information an email was sent out to the Committee introducing me as the new Chair 

and asking the current members if they want to stay on the committee.  

 

I also gave them an introduction as to who I am both in and out of GA and a 

snapshot of what my vision is in re-organizing the Committee and how we can begin 

to move forward.  

 

Responses to the email are still coming in but after the Fourth of July we will finalize 

the membership and then set up a conference call to brainstorm some new ideas 

already submitted.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Harold A. 

Area 2 Trustee 

Chair: Public Relations Committee 


